
Dear EATCS members,

As we step into 2025, I would like to
extend my warmest wishes to all of you.
May this year bring you good health,
inspiring research breakthroughs, and
exciting opportunities to connect and
collaborate within our vibrant theoretical
computer science community.

I would also like to remind you of the
ongoing calls for nominations for several
prestigious awards sponsored by EATCS,
including the EATCS Award, the Presburger
Award, the EATCS Distinguished Dissertation
Award, and the EATCS Fellows.
Additionally, we are proud to be part of
joint awards such as the Gödel Prize, the
Alonzo Church Award, and the Dijkstra
Prize. I encourage you to nominate
deserving colleagues and outstanding
contributions to our field.

I am particularly looking forward to the
52nd EATCS International Colloquium on
Automata, Languages, and Programming (ICALP
2025), which will take place in Aarhus,
Denmark, July 8–11. As the flagship
conference of our association, ICALP
continues to foster cutting-edge
discussions and collaborations. The event
will be preceded by a series of workshops
on July 7, and I sincerely hope to see many
of you there!

Beyond ICALP, several other exciting
EATCS-affiliated conferences will take
place over the year, including:

MFCS 2025 – The 50th International
Symposium on Mathematical Foundations of
Computer Science in Warsaw, Poland, August
25–29 (MFCS 2025).



ESA 2025 – The 33rd Annual European
Symposium on Algorithms, also in Warsaw,
Poland, September 15–19 (ESA 2025).

DISC 2025 – The 38th International
Symposium on Distributed Computing in
Berlin, Germany, October 27–November 1
(DISC 2025).

I look forward to meeting many of you at
ICALP in Aarhus and at other conferences
and workshops throughout the year. These
occasions provide us with invaluable
moments to exchange ideas and discuss how
we can further enhance the impact of EATCS
in our community.

As we move forward, I am eager to hear your
thoughts and ideas on how we can best serve
our scientific community. Your feedback
and suggestions are always welcome - please
do not hesitate to reach out. Together, we
can continue pushing the boundaries of
theoretical computer science and make
meaningful contributions to the world.

Wishing you a fantastic 2025, and I hope to
see you soon!
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